
Autumn 2 News from Year 3 

 

Well done everyone for completing our first half term. We are so 

proud and pleased about how well the children have adapted to new 

routines and activities; it feels like they have been juniors for much 

longer than seven weeks. We hope you have had a relaxing holiday 

and are feeling enthusiastic to be back in school, exploring our new 

topics. 

 

The topic grid shows a brief overview of what we will be doing in 

different subjects this half term. We always put copies of 

newsletters and topic grids on our class page of the school website, 

if you lose paper copies. We continue to use Class Dojo to share and 

celebrate what is happening in classrooms. Thanks to everyone who 

has already signed up for our new Parentapp. This will be used to 

communicate more general, whole school information and reminders. 

 

One of the favourite activities this half term is using card levers 

and linkages to make a mechanism to move a picture. Please could you 

collect cereal boxes for us to use in this activity? We are also 

learning about what it means to follow in Hindu faith today, and hope 

to be able to visit a temple.  

 

It looks likely that we will be able to hold our normal school 

Christmas celebrations this year, for the first time since Covid 

struck. For the junior children, this means a trip to St Michael’s 

church to lead a Christingle service. We will also be holding special 

activities to promote a love of reading, more details soon. We look 

forward to seeing you there! 


